L-UFFICCJU TAL-PRIM MINISTRU OFFICE OF THE PRIME MINISTER

Office of the Commissioner for Simplification

19" April 2018

The Office of the Commissioner for Simplification would like to thank the Malta
Employers Association (MEA) for continuously choosing and trusting this office for
its services and work. MEA is one of the most important stakeholders that we
continuously work with on multiple simplification proposals and which 1S mainly

focusing on simplifying procedures to entrepreneurs and SMEs.

Consequently, it is our pleasure to endorse the INDeX initiative which is the online
toolbox for business and entrepreneurs designed to simplify administrative procedures
and reduce bureaucracy for SMEs when dealing with Government departments,
authorities and other entities amongst others. We officially guarantee our support and
collaboration for the launch of this innovative and needed project which will be
beneficial for start-ups and established entrepreneurs alike and which aims to enshrine

the “Think Small First’ principle.

Ultimately, it is our great pleasure to endorse this initiative and look forward to

dealing with you again very soon.

Sincerely,

Rosianne Cltajar
Commissibner for Simplification

AUBERGE DE CASTILLE, VALLETTA
TELEPHONE: 2200 0000



